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To whom it may concern,

I was on the water hearing call yesterday between Thunder Air and TWC and wanted to voice
my concern about the high cost of water but when our turn came to speak no one could hear
Me. I think the water bills are to high $74.08

for 2500 gallons of water is ridiculous. We were assured by Thornton when complaints about
the high price of water came up at a POA meeting that as houses were added on the cost of
water would go

 down to this date there has been no lowering of the water bill. It appears that with the water
sales we will continue to pay the same for the over priced water to the new company.

Thank you for listening,

Shirley Long
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